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Airly Primary School 
Phone (03) 5149 8251 

Email:  airly.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.airlyps.vic.edu.au 

 

Aiming For Excellence In Education 
School Values: 
 

RESPECT, ATTITUDE, 
CO-OPERATION, ENVIRONMENT 

 

 

Mission Statement: 

Airly Primary School commits to a respectful,  
co-operative, safe and inclusive learning   
environment. 

This week -  NAIDOC Week 8-15th November 

 Plastic Free Lunchbox Week (National Recycling Week) 9-15 Nov 

Wednesday 11th -  First Transition Day for Kinder to Foundation 

Thursday 12th -  Maffra Secondary Transition Day  

  

November  

Wednesday 18th & 25th -  Foundation Transition Days 

Monday 30th -  School Council 

  

December  

Tuesday 15th -  Reports to be sent home 

 Grade 6 Celebration 

Wednesday 16th -  Airly PS Online End of Year Concert 

Airly Primary School complies with Ministerial Order No. 870 Child Safe Standards and is committed to the safety and wellbeing of all children and young people. Airly 
Primary School has a zero tolerance approach to child abuse. Our Child Safety officer is the principal. If you ever have any concerns regarding the safety of students   
enrolled at Airly Primary School, please contact Mrs Talbot or see the following website regarding further information pertaining to Child Safe Standards. 
www.education.vic.gov.au/protect

Transition 
Today, we welcomed our 5 new 2021 preps,    
Birdie, Eli, Maddix, Sebastian and Zaviah. They 
spent their first day exploring the school, learning 
each others’ names and playing games with one 
another. We’ll see them again for the next two 
Wednesdays. 
 
AUSLAN: Music Count Us In 
Thankyou to Mrs Elliott for teaching us this year’s 
song.  As you can see from the photo’s students 
were getting in on the actions and enjoyed the 
song as well. 

Emergency Lockdown Drill 
On Monday, we practised an emergency lockdown 
drill. Students and staff imagined we were caught 
in a raging storm in line with our Safety Concept 
Unit. We took shelter under our tables and had no 
access to electricity, fresh water or potentially 
phone lines. Students will be able to use this drill 
when preparing for their presentations at our 
online cluster day.  
 
Remembrance Day 
Students stopped at 11am 
today to reflect on ways war 
effects the world.   Unfortu-
nately, due to COVID       
restrictions, we have been 
unable to sell Poppies to 
support RSL and Legacy. 
Families  wanting to support return soldiers and 
their families can purchase tickets in the RSL Art 
Lottery Draws which run throughout the year. 



 

ACE CARDS 

 

Tjiana 

 

 

 

Regards - Brenda, Sarah, Mitch, 
Jody,  Emma, Kerrie, Alison,   
Emily and Jacinta

Sale Rural Cluster is  
still collectingééé 

 

Bottle tops for prosthetic limbs and 
bread tags for wheel chairs. 

 
Please support these wonderful recycling         

programs and place your bottle tops and bread 
tags in the boxes at the school office. 

It has been great to see many families sending in 
these items recently. Keep up the good work! 

 
SCHOOL HATS 

 
 
 
 
 

A reminder to all families that it is compulsory 
for students to wear wide brimmed navy blue 
hats during school hours when outdoors this 
term. 
 

Any student without a hat will be required to 
sit in the covered outdoor learning area  
during recess and lunch time. 
 

You can purchase wide brimmed navy blue 
hats from local retailers at a reasonable cost. 
 

Wrapper Free Lunches 

Well Done Everyone! As our photos will testify, our lunchboxes this week are plastic wrapper 

free. Students and parents are showing that we can buy bigger 

options instead of single use packaged items which can be put 

into smaller, reusable containers. Even better, many students 

had more fruit which creates no plastic waste and healthier  

bodies. Canõt wait to see what our data reveals at the end of   

the week. 


